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DEVIATION NOTICE – CT/WEBSITE DEVELOPMENT, SUPPORT AND 

HOSTING/2017 

 

The Tribunal received three bids for Tender Number: CT/Website Development, 

Support and Hosting/2017 on Friday 23 June 2017.  

 

All three bids were rejected by the BEC/BAC and the Accounting Authority as they 

were either non-compliant or because the BEC determined that they were unable to 

perform the required work.  

 

The Tribunal in September 2017 therefore submitted a request to National Treasury to 

deviate from standard procurement regulations. The Tribunal requested permission to 

extend the contract for hosting, support, maintenance, minor enhancements and 

certain developments to the current website service provider (4Design Creative 

Media) while a new bid process was undertaken. The new specifications will not 

place a limitations on service providers to continue to use the underlying web 

development software currently being used.  

 

National Treasury approved the deviation effective from 1st October 2017 to 31st 

March 2018.   

 

The estimated value of the extended contract is estimated to be R148 935.00. 

 

The Tribunal is currently preparing the specifications for a new tender to be 

advertised shortly.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


